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Missing tools spark probe
(KAIR)--The Atchison County Sheriff’s Office is seeking a vehicle possibly
connected to the theft of tools.

According to a report from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, Vector
Construction, of Cedar Rapids, lowa, reported Monday that hand tools and
equipment had been stolen from 15662 258th Road, in Cummings, the location of
Cargil.

The report states that the theft occurred around 7:00 on the morning of May 15.

According to Laurie, an unknown suspect was driving a Ford 450 flatbed dually
pickup truck, with a fuel tank in the truck bed.

Anyone with information related to the case should call the Atchison County
Sheriff’s Office at 913-804-6080.
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